
City of Aniak                                       P.O. Box 189 

 Aniak, Alaska 99557 

Ph: (907)675-4481 Fax: (907)675-4486  

email: cityofaniak@gmail.com 
 

 

 

City Clerk March Monthly Report 

 

Good evening! The month of March sure flew by! I finished separating and organizing the 

department files and meeting minutes and agenda. Proud to say I completed the RUBA 

Elected Officials Training, thanks to Missy I wouldn’t have attended without her 

encouragement, I thought since I was going out of town during the time, I wouldn’t be able 

to complete the training. Other than that, everything is going well, hope to continue to get 

familiar with office and my job duties. 

 

Thank You!  

 

Morgan Simeon 
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